
WHY  
PSYCHOLOGISTS

within the Naître et Devenir network?



The premature birth of a child or a child having experienced difficulties at birth is 
challenging. In neonatology, sometimes it happens that parents put their own emotions 
and thoughts aside in order to support their child you put your emotions and thoughts 
aside in order to support your child.

From the moment your child is discharged to your home and until they turn eight, the 
psychologists of our network are available to recieve you, alone or with your child, to 
answer any of your questions or concerns. These consultations are supported by the 
Naître et Devenir Network, and thus free of charge. 

In addition, we pay attention to your child’s cognitive and emotional development:
• separation anxiety, sleeping difficulties
• Feeding difficulties
• toilet training
• difficulties in language acquisition, concentration, learning skills
• Anger, opposition, emotion regulation...
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• �At 6 months old:  
we will meet you and your child for the first 
time in order to get acquainted. We will dis-
cuss your homecoming from the hospital 
and your child’s rhythm This consultation 
is important because it will also allow you 
to identify any difficulties your child may 
encounter as early as possible and tprovide 
you, if necessary, with special support, adap-
ted to his or her needs.

• � At 2 years old:  
after a moment of informal exchange, we 
will assess through a time of interaction and 
play, your child’s psychomotor and emotio-
nal development (Baby test: fine and gross 
motor skills, language, sociability). We will 
be able to provide advice or help you find 
specialised professionals in case any even-
tual developmental difficulty is highlighted 
during this time. 

Why psychologists
within the Naître et Devenir network?

Manon JOUD : 04 76 76 73 78
Grégory JOCTEUR-MONROZIER : 04 76 76 64 59
Where to find us?  Under the porch of the HCE

TWO CONSULTATIONS ARE PROPOSED SYSTEMATICALLY 


